With this letter we would like to inform you about the software change in order to raise
awareness for the importance of this update and the planning of its implementation. The
software change addresses several issues, details regarding the issues can be found below in
section “Content of Update”.

The installation of this update is recommended in order to ensure proper functioning of your
system.

orming this updets the {olfowing Customer Safety Advisory Motlce {({5AMN) is
& e

SY021/15/S - "Possibly incomplete archived studies during pre-fetch”

Affected are all systems running on software version syngo.plaza VB10A, including Hotfixes.
The update can only be applied on version VB10A_HFO1 or VB10A_HFO06.
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